
 

Absentee Ballot Information 
 
The Pine Valley Central School District is required by law to have absentee ballots for the Special 
Election on December 18, 2018.  Applications for absentee ballots for voting on the Capital 
Improvements Project 2020 may be applied for at the office of the School District Clerk. Any such 
application must be received by the District Clerk (i) at least seven (7) days before the date of the vote, if 
the ballot is to be mailed to the voter, or (ii) the day before such vote, if the ballot is to be picked up 
personally by the voter. 
 

A list of all persons to whom absentee ballots have been issued will be available for public inspection 
during regular business hours in the office of the School District Clerk on each of the five (5) days prior 
to the day of the election except Saturday and Sunday.  
 

Absentee ballots must be received in the office of the School District Clerk no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
December 18, 2018.   
 

All questions regarding absentee ballots may be directed to:   
 
Debbie Hooker, School District Clerk   
7755 Route 83   
South Dayton, New York, 14138  
Telephone:  716-988-3293 ext. 3307  
   
  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


